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Cleary, a resident of Mays Landing, will be a member of the second cohort of Stockton’s Master 
of Science in Communication Disorders (MSCD) program in the fall.   

In the spring of 2012, Cleary organized a bus trip for Stockton students to visit the American 
Speech-Language Hearing Association (ASHA) headquarters in Washington, D.C.  These 
Stockton students were the first students ever to visit ASHA, where they had the opportunity to 
meet and learn from professionals in the field.   
 
Cleary also facilitated a walkathon on campus for the Thyroid, Head & Neck Cancer (THANC) 
Foundation.    
 
As regional councilor, Cleary will travel to attend NSSLHA meetings, and in November he will 
attend the American Speech-Language Hearing Association Annual Convention in Atlanta, 
Georgia.   
 
 


